To:

Mayor Walter B. Duke, III


Vice Mayor Chickie Brandimarte



Commissioner Bobbie H. Grace



Commissioner Albert C. Jones

From:

Robert Baldwin, City Manager

By:

Colin Donnelly, Assistant City

Subject:
Law Enforcement Trust Fund Expenditure Request

______________________________________________________________________________
The Broward Sheriff’s Office is seeking funding from the City’s Law Enforcement Trust Fund in the amount of $10,000.00 to establish an Explorer Program for the City’s youth.  Additional details on this request can be found in Captain Granville’s December 19, 2013 memorandum, which is part of the agenda item.  The Broward Sheriff’s Office has approved the expense as an acceptable use of trust fund monies.  
Funding is available to support this request in the City’s Federal Law Enforcement Trust Fund, account number 109-21-01-521-64-30, which has a balance of $125,944.43.
It is recommended to approve this request for funding.  

